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The Honorable Ken Rahjes, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture 

Statehouse, Room 149D-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Rahjes: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2335 by House Committee on Agriculture 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2335 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2335 would establish the Kansas Cotton Commission and the enacted bill would be 

cited as the Kansas Cotton Commission Act.  The bill would establish the duties and 

responsibilities of the Commission, including requirements for membership and attendance at 

meetings.  The bill would also levy an assessment upon cotton marketed through commercial 

channels in Kansas and establish the procedures for management of the assessment.  The bill would 

establish penalties for violations of the Act and the procedures for dissolution of the Commission.   

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Agriculture, enactment of HB 2335 would have 

no fiscal effect on the agency. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Kellen Liebsch, Agriculture 

 Scott Schultz, Sentencing Commission 

 Debbie Thomas, Judiciary  


